
Scoil Ruáin Opening Evening  

Thursday 27th October 2016 

 

There was a large attendance at Scoil Ruáin’s Opening evening on Thursday evening 27th 
October. Fifth and Sixth Classes from all surrounding schools and their parents came to see 
first-hand the top class facilities that Scoil Ruáin has to offer. Current pupils gave 
demonstrations in the different classrooms under the guidance of their teachers. A great 
evening was had by all. Here is a selection of photos taken on the night. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


